From: jon wootten

To: Doug Young
Date: June 20, 2016

Subject: Request for Info - STA File #0915-EX-ST-2016

Message:
Yes, this is for another JIFX event.

We should have requested more than just that one event (4 days) in the original STA, hence this one is
for the maximum length of time.

Note. This request has taken into account the clarifications from the Navy regarding STA
0422-EX-ST-2016.

Regards
jon



